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SCPHD Announces New District Director, Logan Hudson 

 

SOUTH CENTRAL IDAHO – After an extensive search, South Central Public Health District (SCPHD) is 

proud to announce the hiring of our new District Director, Logan Hudson. This decision was made after careful 

consideration from members of the Board of Health. “Logan’s wealth of experience in public health and his 

strong leadership within SCPHD make him the ideal choice to lead us forward as we continue to serve our 

community,” said Don Hall, Chairperson of the Board of Health. 

Logan Hudson is a life-long local resident of South Central Idaho. He grew up in the Magic Valley, leaving the 

area to attend the University of Idaho in Moscow, Idaho and Oregon Health and Science University’s School of 

Nursing in Klamath Falls, Oregon, graduating with a Bachelor of Science in Nursing. He relocated to Twin 

Falls in 2010 to raise his family and has since went on to obtain a Master of Nursing degree with an emphasis in 

population health from Boise State University. 

Director Hudson has dedicated the past 13 years to South Central Public Health District, serving in various 

roles, including registered nurse/epidemiologist, nurse manager, and most recently as the Family and Children’s 

Health Division Administrator. Before joining SCPHD, he worked at large healthcare systems in the Treasure 

and Magic Valleys. Through his extensive and varied experience in the field of public health, Director Hudson 

possesses the qualifications needed to lead the district’s mission of preventing disease, promoting healthy 

lifestyles, and protecting and preparing the public against health threats. 

When asked about the new role, Director Hudson stated, “I appreciate the opportunity the Board of Health has 

given me to lead SCPHD into the future and look forward to working collaboratively with our community 

partners and dedicated staff to improve health outcomes in our communities.” 
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